
 
STATEMENT ON COVID-19 

Current Operating Procedures 
The golf course is open for play. The bar, restaurant, Clubhouse is closed 

 
We want to take a moment to let you know the health and safety of our players and employees 
remains our highest priority.  
 
Inside Our Facilities: 

1. The Clubhouse, Restaurant and Bar are closed for all gathering. Restrooms are open 
inside the building with doors open so no one will touch any handles. The Pro Shop is 
open to check in for golf and make payments – no congregating allowed. 

2. Social Distancing following the 6 feet rule is in effect inside all pro shop areas.  
3. Pro Shop Check in: No Cash accepted, credit / debit card terminals are set up 6 feet 

from pro shop counter and employee so we can maintain the six-foot social distancing.  
4. Hand sanitizers are available inside the pro shop. 
5. All employees are required to wear latex gloves. 
6. Rental sets of golf clubs will no longer be allowed.  
7. Riding Carts - we encourage couples or guests living in the same household to share a 

cart.  We will allow, based on availability, individual cart use. We will do our best to 
sanitize carts between each use – We strongly urge our golfers to take personal care 
and use common sense.  

8. Golfers are not allowed to come inside the clubhouse after their round except to use the 
bathroom. 

On Our Golf Courses:  
 

1. Social Distancing following the 6 feet rule is in effect outside on the golf course. Do not 
handle other players clubs or golf balls. Do not utilize the customary handshake at the 
end of the round and instead offer a friendly waive. 

2. We are asking our players to not touch the flag sticks; we have raised the cup one inch 
above the ground – hit the cup and if it stays within two feet consider it in. 

3. We will not have ball washers, water coolers or bunker rakes on the course.  
4. Wash hands frequently and use sanitizer often. Visitors are encouraged to bring their 

own sanitizer 

Finally, if you are not feeling well, have recently visited a foreign country, have tested positive 
for the virus, or live with someone who has or is showing symptoms, PLEASE STAY HOME.   
 
We believe golfing, with proper precautions, represents a safe, enjoyable and beneficial activity 
in these challenging times.  
 
 


